
• 
 
 

 
Supporting the wellbeing of your 
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you can adopt 
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For Governors and Trustees of ALL Oxfordshire schools 

 

• Helping your greatest asset stay safe and well 

• Ensuring your headteacher’s resilience and retention 

• Making sure that wellbeing and pastoral support are a key priority for your work  

• Helping school leaders respond to the challenges of their role. 

• Being an effective “listening ear” 

Monday 1st July 2024  
6.30pm refreshments for 7.00pm start 

 
Church House, Kidlington OX5 1GF 

https://www.oxford.anglican.org/directions  

 

Visit us on: 
Oxfordshire Governors’ Association 

(oga4schoolgovernors.org.uk) 
 

To book your place please email 
judith.bennetts@outlook.com 

 

https://www.oxford.anglican.org/directions
https://oga4schoolgovernors.org.uk/
https://oga4schoolgovernors.org.uk/

